
 
 
 
FLU VACCINATION 
 

The school nursing service will be coming to St Mary’s on Friday 16th October to carry out the Annual Flu 
Vaccinations.  If you have not returned your Child Health Form envelope which was sent home with every 
child last month, please ensure you send it with your child as soon as possible. 
 
PARENT / TEACHER MEETINGS 
 

Unfortunately, due to Covid restrictions we are unable to accommodate Parent/Teacher meetings at this 
time.  However, if you have any concerns and would like to have a telephone meeting with your child’s 
teacher please contact the office via email (info@stmarysps.cushendall.ni.sch.uk) or  
telephone (028 2177 1693) to arrange a suitable time. 
 
 

 

ROAD OF HOPE SHOEBOX APPEAL 
 

This year we are still supporting the annual ‘Road of Hope’ appeal, albeit in a different format.  Fiona 
Kelly, Road of Hope, has been in touch with a few different ideas of how we can help this year.  She has 
very kindly provided us with a list of items which they need to be able to make up ‘Christmas Presents’ for 
all the children and adults they help.  Instead of making a ‘shoebox’ this year we are asking if you would 
like to donate an item or items from this list which Fiona will collect before Halloween.  We would ask that 
all donations are sent to school on/before Wednesday 21st October 2020. 
 

Toothpaste  Soap  Sudocrem Lip Balm Deodorant   

Hand Cream Nail Polish Shower gel  Marbles Playing Cards   

Ladies Socks Adult Thermal Socks/Tights 
 

IMPORTANT DATES 
 

Monday 12th October Photograph orders due 
 

Friday 16th October  Whole School Flu Vaccination 
 

Wednesday 21st October Road of Hope collection 
 

Friday 23rd October Hallowe’en Holidays – School will close at: 
 

12.00pm.   - P1, P2, P3, P4 
 

12.10pm - P5, P6, P7 
 

There will be no Afternoon Nursery Session today.   
 
 

There will be no kitchen facilities on 23rd October, Children should bring their own snack for 
morning break. 
 
Primary School & Nursery Unit will re-open on Monday 2nd November. 
 
Please remember that all updates will be provided through email (always check you junk folder also), our 
school website – www.stmaryspscushendall.com and Facebook page. 
 
As always, if you have any concerns regarding your child/children please feel free to contact me at any 
time. 
 

Mrs Helen Magee         

Principal 
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